
April 30, 2018 

MMC will begin work on 
the addition of three new 
floors to the visitor parking 
garage on May 7, creating 
another 225 parking spaces 
for our patients and guests. 

To accommodate the crane 
needed to do this work, 
Congress Street will be de-
toured between Forest and 
Weymouth streets for eight 

weeks starting May 7. 

Traffic coming into the city 
on Congress Street will take 
St. John Street to Park Ave-
nue. Drivers can return to 
Congress via Weymouth 
Street, or by taking other 
routes. Outbound traffic 
will follow the detour in 
reverse, taking Weymouth 
Street or other routes to 

Park Avenue. 

Local businesses are open 
and accessible during the 
detour. Hospital patients 
and guests can access 
MMC’s visitor parking gar-
age via Gilman Street 
through a special entrance 
that passes through the 
MMC employee parking 
garage.  

Emergency patients and 
those who are scheduled for 
surgery should follow sign-
age to the Emergency De-
partment entrance where 
they will can use free valet 
parking. Details are availa-
ble at www.mmc.org/
modernization.  

Please see the back for a 
detour map. 

 MMC Celebrates Employee Appreciation Week: Thank You! 

MMC to Start Garage Addition; Congress Street to be Detoured 
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